
This bill would be another obstacle in the recover of the timber industry. Especially on the east side. We are struggling already with 
little infrastructure left. Land owners and timber sale purchaser's can't afford more of the bottom line at this point. Although lumber 
prices are up presently this at some point will level out and we will be stuck with this tax. The industry can not stand any more 
hurtles at this time.  


